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                     Newsletter- ‘Digital Citizenship’ 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to announce the release of the fifth edition of "Insights," our newsletter 

proudly presented by the Counsellors of Gems Legacy School. 'Insights' has been curated with 

the primary objective of fostering a collaborative partnership with parents, working hand in hand 

to cultivate essential skills and competencies in our students. Together, we aim to prepare them 

for success and leadership in the ever-evolving creative economy. 

 

In this edition, we are focusing on the topic ‘Digital Citizenship’. Digital Citizenship refers to the 

responsible and appropriate use of technology. It encompasses a range of skills including digital 

literacy, online safety, privacy protection and respectful communication. To access detailed 

information and valuable insights on this important topic, please click here. 

Your engagement and partnership in our educational community are highly valued. We 

appreciate your commitment to your child's education and well-being. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our educational community. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 

 
 Alexander Asha                                   ردسنكلأ اآش

 Principal                       المدرسة مديرة
 genahC etamliC - redeaL evitucExe    خانملا ير غت - يذيفتنلا يسئرلا
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